MISSIONAL INITIATIVES

Monthly Newsletter

FEBRUARY 2023

Over the next couple of months, we have a number of things that will be happening in our area of Missional Initiatives.

We'd encourage you to take a look over this list and see if any of these trainings/ gatherings would be something you would like to be involved with.

Backyard Pilgrim Groups

There is still time to join us for our Backyard Pilgrim Study Groups. They will be starting up within the next week but, if you aren't able to get a hard copy of the book in time, there are electronic versions available to purchase from the <u>livegodspeed.org</u> website.

To sign up for one of the book clubs, fill out this form: https://forms.gle/Po2tZ8iM3b6kBvHB8.

Evangelism Webinar: Stop Asking What Works

What if we are asking the wrong question? Evangelism has been largely shaped by pragmatism. But what if asking what works is the wrong question and does not lead us to help congregations fulfill their evangelistic mandate?

Explore how asking a different question will help you to equip your congregation to communicate the good news more faithfully. Join in on three sessions that will provide three pillars regarding evangelistic equipping facilitated by Merv Budd from the Missional Initiatives Team.

Dates:

Session 1: March 23 @ 2:00pm EST Session 2: March 30 @ 2:00pm EST Session 3: April 6 @ 2:00pm EST

Sign up by emailing <u>scardy@nabconf.org</u> and include your name and the name of the church where you serve.

For additional information, contact Merv. Budd - Evangelistic Equipper, Missional Initiatives Team: merv.budd@forgecanada.ca.

Bonfire

Registration is open for Bonfire 2023! We will be gathering again this April back in Chicago. Registration details can be found on our NAB website: nabconference.org/event/bonfire. Contact Sara-May with any questions. We hope to have many of you join us again.

